
  

 

            WYCHAVON WAY WALKERS AND BRIDLEWAY USERS 

NEED TO TAKE CARE WHEN MOVING FROM THE TARMAC AREA IN FRONT 

OF THE CHURCH INTO THE ACCESS TO THE UNDERPASS, AS NETWORK RAIL 

WILL BE USING THIS ENTRANCE WITH A TEMPORARY ROAD SURFACE 

FROM THE 15TH JUNE TO THE 17TH JULY 2020. 

                                           PLEASE TAKE CARE! 






